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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT              
 
28 June 2022 
 

 
CHANGE OF COMPANY ADDRESS - CORRECTION 
 
Lark Distilling Co. Ltd (ASX; LRK) (Lark or Company) advises that its ASX announcement dated 
27  June  2022  entitled  “Change  of  Company  Address”  contained  a  typographical  error  in  the 
Company’s new address.  
 
The Company confirms for the purposes of ASX Listing Rule 3.14, that it has changed its registered 
office and principal place of business address with immediate effect. The relevant contact details 
are noted as follows: 
 
Address: 
 
Level 1 
91-93 Macquarie Street 
Hobart TAS 7000 
 
The Company’s telephone and email details remain unchanged.  
 
 

– ENDS – 
 

This announcement has been approved for release by the Board of Directors 
 

 
Media   Leilani Abels 
   Thive PR 
   +61 417 171 843 
 
Shareholders  Melanie Leydin (Company Secretary) 
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